
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 24 - 2017  

Transit Requirements under High Flow Conditions - Cancelled 

This notice rescinds Seaway Notice No. 14 of 2017. 

Mariners are advised that following the recent decreases in outflow from Lake Ontario and feedback 
received from the mariners the requirements described in Seaway Notice No. 14 are no longer 
required.  

 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2017 


